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                                          Volunteers meet Tuesday, April 22, 2025 at Gilpin Management Office  
 

“We are thrilled to host this Earth Day event at Gilpin Court as part of our ongoing commitment to fostering 
sustainable, thriving communities,” said RRHA CEO Steven Nesmith. “This event is a great opportunity for 

protect and preserve the environment for future generations. This year’s celebration will bring together 

 

environment for residents. Additionally, flowers and trees will be planted throughout the community to 
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### 

https://www.rrha.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/RichmondRedevelopmentAndHousingAuthority/posts/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/VibrantRRHA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rrha/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.instagram.com/vibrantrrha/

